F. No. $-26013/1/2017-SO (ST)
C.N0.319530
Government of India
Ministry of Finance
Department of Revenue
State Taxes Section
% %k %k
Dated the 25th July, 2017
To,

Shri Sushil Kambampati,
White Rann Content & Services,
UIwW77KIl - 6t Floor,
JMD Regent Square,
M.G.Road,
Gurgaon- 122002.

Sub: - Information sought under the Right to Information Act, 2005.

Sir,
Please refer to your RTl application dated 13.06.2017 made under the provisions of RTI Act 2005.

2. With regard to information sought by you is concerned, it is stated that under section 2(f) of the
RTI Act, 2015 a CPIO is supposed to give only such information that exists in material form and also
available with the public Authority , you have not asked for any specific document/ information. Hence,
no specific response can be given to you.

4, In case you are not satisfied with the above response, you may prefer an appeal before the
Appellate Authority i.e., Ms. Aarti Saxena, DS (State Taxes), Department of Revenue, Room No. 51-1, North
Block, New Delhi. Her telephone number is 011-23092613. Her e-mail ID is aarti.saxena@nic.in.

Yours faithfully,

(S.R.Meena)
Uinder Secretary to the Government-of India/CPIO
Tele. No. 2309 2976

Copy for information to:-

Shri Narendra Kumar, US (Coord), Department of Revenue with reference to his OM dated 22.07.2017.






